
From: Tracy Murray <tracyymurray@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 7:15 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: FW: Confidential - RE: Approval 
  

  
Good morning, 
  
See attached 
  
Let me know if you have any questions 
  
Best, 
Tracy Murray 
 

  [Warning: External email] 

  



 
 
I, Tracy Murray, Chief of Staff to 9th Ward Alderman Anthony Beale, traveled to New Orleans from May 
15 to May 19, 2024, in an official capacity.  The training, 'Undo Racism-Community Organizing,' which 
utilized 'The Principles of Anti-Racist Organizing' from The People’s Institute for Survival and Beyond, was 
paid for by Main Street Now with the purpose of social transformation and strengthening the 9th Ward. 
The tools included organizing principles such as Undo Racism, Understanding History, Celebrating All 
Cultures, Collaborating, and Networking. 
 
My attendance at this workshop aimed to equip me with skills on 'How to Better Serve My Community' 
and to apply these practices in the 9th Ward.  The goal to equip and assist me as I educate local 
organizers with a historical approach, power analysis, and strategic planning to strengthen our 
community.  The workshop's systemic approach emphasizes learning from history, developing strong 
leadership, maintaining accountability in communities, creating, collaborating, and growing networks to 
better serve and strength our community. 
 
These tools will be used to build an effective movement for social transformation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tracy Murray 
Chief of Staff to  
Anthony Beale 
9th Ward Alderman 
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